January 31%, 2024

Dear President:

May 3-5, 2024, the Pittsburgh Metro Area Postal Workers Union is hosting the 27%
Biennial Convention of the Pennsylvania Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO at the
Doubletree Hotel in downtown Pittsburgh.

Our delegates will be coming from all regions of the state to conduct the business of our
Union and to elect our State Officers for the next two years. It is our responsibility as the
host local to ensure that our delegates’ stay in Pittsburgh is a memorable one. We ask that
you help this endeavor by placing an ad in our Convention Program book.

The following options are available for your consideration:

Full page ---------cccceocmcnn- $150.00
Half page------cccnmnnnnnan-a- $ 100.00
Quarter page---------cccoc--- $50.00

The convention program book will be printed on 8.5 x 11-inch paper to provide clear
exposure of your ad. Please take this opportunity to show our visiting delegates the true
spirit of solidarity by showing your support in our common endeavor and continuing
struggle.

The deadline for ad submission is April 5. 2024. E-mail a print-ready file in PDF or JPEG
format to uniondesk@pgh-metro.net, or mail a print ready copy to

Make checks payable to the Pittsburgh Metro Area Postal Workers Union and
return to:

Pittsburgh Metro Area Postal Workers Union
1414 Brighton Road, 4" F.
Pittsburgh, PA 15212

In Solidarity,

Christina Guzzi
Secretary-Treasurer



